
 
Dear Health Services Program Review Author: 
Thank you for your time and effort in completing the Comprehensive Program Review this year.  
Your work contributes to the College’s effort to seek ways to constantly improve on behalf of 
students. 
 
Strengths 
 
PRC commends the department for providing data that was useful for understanding the 
program and for providing an analysis that was thoughtful and critical. 
 
 
Suggestions for Improvement 
 
The PRC has concerns about the lack of Foothill College student data accessible to the various 
Shared-Governance bodies. The dramatic decline in the number of students seeking services 
should be addressed. PRC suggests the department examine whether new accounting / 
recording methods (that some students might find burdensome) have contributed this 
precipitous drop or whether students are deciding not to use Health Services for other reasons. 
 
 
Recommendation – Green 
 
PRC recommends that the program conduct an assessment of student perceptions related to 
the use of campus health services.  This assessment might include indicators of satisfaction for 
students that have used the Center as well as feedback from students that have not used the 
Center.  Please submit the results and analysis to PRC by October 15, 2015. 
 
 
The program is recommended to continue in the regular program review cycle. 
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